
To promote OSHC Educators Day, 
share Network’s social tile on 
various social media platforms.

Inform families about the 
celebration by publishing it 
in the service’s newsletter

Use the Network card template 
to allow children to express their 
gratitude by writing notes to 
Educators, and ask families to do 
the same.

You can also invite the school 
principal to recognise Educators 
and notify the school community.

Communicate with the local media 
by sending a press release detailing 
your celebration plans.

Invite your local MP to join 
inthe festivities.

Celebrate with an event for 
Eductors.

Ask you principle to acknowledge it 
in your school newsletter.

Post on communinity Facebook 
groups.

Decorate your service with our 
OSHC Educators Day posters 
and bunting. 

Give certificates for appreciation 
to Educators. 

Have children completete our ‘Thank 
you for” poster tempate. (Make sure 
to share these with the Network 
team. We’d love to see the drawings 
of Educators).

Nominate an OSHC Educator for 
their outstanding work (details on 
the Network website.)

Share your celebrations on social 
media using #oshceducatorsday.

Do some chalk art letting everyone 
in your community know that OSHC 
Educators Day is coming up.

Make sure your service gives the community the opportunity to acknowledge 
you this OSHC Educators Day!

OSHC EDUCATORS DAY
OSHC Educators: At the
heart of the community


